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Meet and Greet 
Behind the masks are smiling, friendly faces ready to say hello! You are likely already familiar with our two ladies who 

are at the welcome window and the exit window. Meet Ms. Natalie and Ms. Connie! 

Ms. Natalie, Front Desk Receptionist 

Natalie embraces her Enneagram 2w3 and is a Hufflepuff, like many of the Greenhouse Team. We’re a 
bunch of loyal empaths! Natalie would love to have the superpower and freedom of being able to fly like 
a bird. 
What’s the most inspiring part of your job? “I’m thankful to be able to talk with parents and connect with 
them to ease their worries, while also getting to know about their awesome kids.” 

Ms. Connie, Patient Advocate/ Administrative Assistant 

Connie is a happy face in the office, and if you chat with her for just a few minutes, you’ll know how 
much she adores her grandkiddos. If she had a superpower, it would be to fly! Her favorite word is  

forgiveness.  
What’s the most inspiring part of your job? “For the children to know that we love them  

means the world.” 

What a year! 2020 was full of challenges great and small, but there are always 

blessings to be named.  

Greenhouse BA celebrated its sixth birthday in June!  

Did you know the term TeleHealth one year ago? Now it’s a household term and 

an asset.  

When things looked grim as a small business during a pandemic, we stayed open thanks to our clients and their families.  

We moved! Not only did we stay open, we grew! Our BA location is designed to help meet the growing needs of our 

community. 

We have heard overwhelmingly positive feedback on our new facility. Improvements continue as we settle in to our  

larger space.  

More than these, we were blessed to be part of your lives last year, including all the ups and downs. Thank you for  

allowing us to be part of your journey. We can’t wait to see what 2021 brings for you and yours! 

Greenhouse Vision 

To become the leader of therapeutic intervention 

for children with developmental challenges,  

provide hope to their families, and create a better 

Oklahoma where the neurodivergent can thrive. 



 Individual Attention 

Our Speech and Language Therapy  

program is off to a positive beginning! 

Greenhouse knows that communication is 

about more than only verbal language, so 

our knowledgeable therapist focuses on 

all aspects of communication as she is 

getting know your child. Each client is 

unique, and so are their therapy goals. 

We work hard to give each child  

individualized treatment and help them 

reach their potential. Would your child 

benefit from an evaluation with our 

Speech-Language Pathologist? 
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We are beyond thrilled to be making ourselves comfortable in our new 

Broken Arrow space, which we’ve dubbed “Greenhouse 2.0”. It has 

been fun designing and creating the new space. We’ve enjoyed  

decorating and planning fun adventures with each kiddo! New signage 

for the building is coming soon above our door. For now, look for the 

“2033” above the polka dot Welcome sign. As you walk through the 

hallway with your therapist, you might notice a theme - our doors and the rooms behind them 

are in rainbow order! Each treatment space has a swing and its own unique toys to play with. 

We have a kitchen for Feeding Therapy and cooking activities, plus a dedicated art room with a 

sink and plenty of space to color and make a mess! Our new little gym even has super cool  

padded floors for extra safety. 

 

Our new location even has room to grow! We have a 

large space on the West side of our facility and BIG 

plans for it… you’ll have to wait and see what comes 

with Phase 2! 

The Toll of a Pandemic 

Over the last year, the world has experienced a mass traumatic event as 

our lives have been turned upside down by the COVID-19 pandemic. Our 

hearts go out to the Greenhouse staff members and clients who have 

lost loved ones to this nasty virus. While the last year has been  

challenging for everyone - working and schooling from home, masks and 

sanitizer, separation from our loves ones - neurodivergent kiddos have 

experienced things differently. Neurodivergent means the brain is wired 

differently than most people (neurotypicals). Some of our neurodivergent 

friends have thrived over the last year, with the stressors of school and 

busy family schedules diminished. However, most of our neurodivergent 

friends have struggled tremendously, with the sudden loss of routine, 

increase in family stress, the inability to participate in regular activities, 

and the separation from co-regulating relationships.  

Do you know a child who is struggling? We get it. We can help. 

The New and Improved Broken Arrow Clinic 


